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From: Samantha Whiteman

Sent: 14 May 2018 18:17

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Re: A21 proposed railway crossing

Samantha Whiteman

Thankyou very much.

- On Mon, 14 May 2018, 18:14 TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT,
<TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Ms Whiteman,

Thank you for your e-mail, In order to formally register your objection we require a postal address.

Many thanks

Shenaz Choudhary

Ms Shenaz Choudhary | Transport Works Act Order, Department for Transport
1114 | 020 7944 6848 |

From: Samantha Whiteman [mailto

Sent: 13 May 2018 13:06

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT @dft.gov.uk>
Subject: A21 proposed railway crossing

I would like to register my whole hearted objection to this proposal. All schemes and sense it to keep the
A21 flowing freely so it makes no sense what so ever to close it multiple times a day. It only takes a
second to make a back log of traffic causing congestion and additional noise polution too.

Samantha Whiteman



